
To whom it may concern, 
I am writing in support of the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling Palm Oil) Bill 2009. 
I am a conscientious consumer who only purchases products which are labelled as cruelty free and 
not derived from animal products. I consider the use of palm oil to aid in the unnecessary depletion of 
Orangutans natural habitat, and therefore believe I have a right to choose not to purchase products 
which contain palm oil. 
I believe it is the governments ethical responsibility to pass this bill and enforce the labelling of any 
product which contains palm oil, and, more importantly, contains palm oil that is not derived from 
RSPO certified sources. 
As a consumer, I have the right to choose. 
 
Yours sincerly 
Kerri Hudson 
 


